
March 23 – Parking and transportation options for employees working on Grounds 
 
From: Centofante, Jane DeGeorge (jad2tm) 
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 2:25 PM 
To: fm-all-personnel@virginia.edu 
Subject: Parking and transportation options for employees working on Grounds 
 
From UVA Parking & Transportation: 

To improve access to worksites over the next two weeks, parking and transportation options will be 
modified through at least April 5. Additional information will be issued as we approach April 2 to clarify 
continued operations. 

Permit holders who do not work at the Medical Center: 

Parking permit and meter restrictions are lifted in most areas located in Central, West, and North 
Grounds. Specifics about these temporary changes can be found here https://parking.virginia.edu/covid-
parking-modifications  The Blueline and Central Grounds Shuttle operations are suspended until further 
notice. 

Permit holders who do work at the Medical Center: 

• Parking restrictions at the Medical Center remain in place.  
• Starting March 23, Blue, Red, and Emmet/Ivy Garage permits will be honored in an 

expanded commuter parking area around Scott Stadium.  
• The lots around Scott Stadium will be served by dedicated UTS “Redline Special” buses 

Monday-Friday, 5AM-8PM, and the Health System Employee Shuttle after 8PM. 
• There will be two well-marked bus stops in the parking area.  
• The Redline Special is in lieu of the Redline and Blueline.  
• Specific questions about the consolidated commuter parking area at Scott Stadium and 

the associated UTS Redline Special service, can be found here 
https://parking.virginia.edu/covid-redline-special 

This expansion of Scott Stadium parking and consolidation of the Redline and Blueline will allow us to 
reduce the number of passengers per trip.  

If you any questions about the locations noted above, please contact parking@virginia.edu 
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